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Dear Marlborough Community,

Another month comes to a close, and with that we get ever
closer to our new library! This month we finally saw a little bit
of winter weather, but that didn’t slow down any progress
being made. A lot of work was still able to be completed
outside, which included the site work and electrical for the
transformer and generator. I’'m excited to not have to worry
about power outages. Windows are being installed, including
some of the larger curtain walls that will bring so much light
into the library.

Inside, we saw painting and more drywall. The rooms are
really coming together, and it’s so great to be able to see the
spaces in their actual size. Some of the custom millwork was
delivered and is being installed. Beautiful hexagonal tiles are
lining the walls of the restrooms.

As we get closer to move-in date, library staff are preparing.
We’re winding down some of our programing, to allow time
for this preparation. Can you believe we’ve been in the
Walker building for 2 years? As you can imagine, we’ve made
this place home, and moving back will be a big project.

We've had a lot of fun wildlife sightings on the job site,

including rescuing 2 barred owls. Another one was just
spotted roosting in the staging area!

Warm Regards,

Sara Belisle
Director of the Marlborough Public Library
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